
PTA Diary Dates 

Mon 21 November 

Santa’s Grotto tickets go on 

sale 

Wk/c 21 November  

Children's Christmas card 

designs available to view 
 

Wed 23 November 

Xmas Jumper Swap Shop  
 

Fri 25 November 

Elfridges wrap & natter 
 

Wed 30 Nov / Thu 1 Dec 

Optional donations for 

Christmas Fair 

• Infants: chocolate 

• Juniors: bottles  
 

 

Friday 2 December  

Optional donations for 

Christmas Fair 

 Infants: Lucky Bags 

 Juniors: Deal or No 

Deal boxes 
 

Friday 2 December 

PTA Christmas Fair: 5-7pm 
 

Friday 9 December 

Elfridges Christmas Shop 

In order for the Fair to run, we need volunteers to help 

set up on the day and run the stalls.   

In return, all volunteers will receive food & drink tokens 

to use during the Fair.  

If you are able to help, please volunteer here or send 

us an email 

Christmas Fair - can you help?  

The fun-filled Christmas Fair 

will take place on Friday 2nd 

December from 5-7pm at the 

Infant School. Entry is free - 

there will be many exciting 

stalls, Santa’s Grotto, plus 

food & drinks (alcoholic and 

soft) available.  

Christmas Jumper Swap Shop 

Do you have any Christmas 

jumpers your children have  

outgrown? Please consider 

donating to our Christmas 

Jumper Swap Shop.  

Please bring any outgrown 

jumpers to the area at the  

central gates at drop off or  

collection between Thu 17th 

& Wed 23rd November. 

Thank You! 

Come along and buy a 

pre-loved Christmas 

Jumper for £1 from 

3pm on Wed 23rd   

November.   

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere/index.cfm?event=volunteers
mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com


       Pre-Loved Uniform sales 

Please visit our pre-loved uniform shop to 

buy good quality uniform items at a bargain 

price, delivered to your child’s classroom. 

If you have a joke you’d like to share 

with us, please contact us by email  

         Joke of the Week 

How do you get Pikachu 
on a bus? 

 

Poke him on! 
 

George C 
Year 2 

Elfridges Tickets Available Now 

 

Tickets are now available for this year’s 

Elfridges Christmas shop, which takes 

place during the school day on Friday 9th 

December. Teachers will take children  

(with pre-purchased tickets) into the “shop” 

to select Christmas gifts for their loved 

ones. Please click here to purchase your 

children’s tickets.  

Santa’s Grotto  

Tickets to visit Santa’s Grotto 

at the Christmas Fair will go 

on sale on Monday 21st      

November on our website . 

Please note, Santa’s Grotto 

slots are pre-bookings only. 
 

This year we are trying to be mindful not to ask for too 

much. Please, if you are able, could you donate the   

following items for the chocolate and bottle tombolas? 

Infants  

 any items of chocolate to be brought in on Wed 

30th Nov or Thu 1st Dec 

 “lucky bags” will be sent home for children to      

decorate and fill with an unused gift item to the   

value of at least £1 please (bring in Fri 2nd Dec) 

Juniors 

 an unopened bottle (alcoholic/soft drinks, toiletries, 

etc) to be brought in on Wed 30th or Thu 1st Dec 

 please bring a box (decorated or not) filled with an 

unused gift item to the value of at least £1 for the 

Deal or No Deal stall (bring in Fri 2nd Dec) 

Donations for Christmas Fair 

Carol Singers 

Would any parents/carers like 

to join a wonderful group of 

carol singers in performing a 

few songs at the Christmas 

Fair? Please contact us .    

Enthusiasm required but no  

talent/experience necessary. 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere/index.cfm?event=products#.Y2Ko3XbP3IU
mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere
mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com

